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Metrum
Lounge

Metrum offers traditional 
lounge functionality based 
on its well-considered 
proportions. Seat width 
and depth provide ample 
accommodations, yet maintain 
an overall footprint suitable 
for contract. Metrum is 
remarkable for its potential 
to create endless, linear 
runs by offering a variety 
of sensible components. 
Depending on the elements 
specified, Metrum may be 
configured appropriately for 
hospitality, public-seating, 
workspace, residential, and 
traditional environments. 

Designer: Anthony Land
Anthony Land was born in
Hatboro, Pennsylvania. His
interest in both the arts and
sciences led him to study
design, attending schools in 
the U.S. as well as Italy. While 
in his final year of study, 
Anthony interned at Stylex. 
After earning an Industrial 
Design degree from 
Philadelphia University, he 
began working full time at 
Stylex as a product designer 
and developer.
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